## STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK AT ALBANY

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT
MANAGEMENT AND PLANNING

ALBANY, N.Y. 12222

October 31, 1973

Mr. Melvyn L. Behn 27 Parkwood, E. McKownville, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Behn:

It has been a couple of weeks now since we talked about proposed use we have for the Faculty-Student Association house at Waverly Place. I wonder if you have had a chance to talk with some of the neighbors for reaction to our proposal. I'm going to be out of town from November 6 through November 15 and if there is any news on this I would appreciate your contacting me before Tuesday, November 6.

Again, let me express my appreciation for your consideration of our proposal. I hope we will be able to work out something mutually satisfactory.

1944 Sincerely

John W. Hartley

4574343